4th Grade Newsletter

Recess Fun!

What a great first week! The students are transitioning smoothly back into our school routines.
They are a wonderful group of children. | have enjoyed getting to know them this week and look
forward to a great year together.

This week the children explored their textbooks and marked items they are excited to learn. They
took a reading assessment on Friday and will complete the math assessment on Monday. This is a
great tool to inform me of the areas that we can work on and the prior knowledge.

Next week we will dive into our daily lessons. The children have a Bible Verse to work on and may

have homework if their daily work is not complete. We will also begin recording our assignments in

our planners. Once the student has completed the assignment, it will be crossed
off with a highlighter.

Our first story in our reading book is Flora and Ulysses. Disney + has the movie
available and it would be a good learning activity to compare/contrast the movie
to the story. The movie is rated PG. Please email me if you have any questions
or concerns about the movie. We would like to watch it at the end of the day on
Thursday, Sept. 2.

These are the focus areas for our lessons next week.
Religion-creation and stewardship

Math-place value

Reading-Flora and Ulysses

English-simple and compound subjects and predicates
Science-parts of a microscope, living and nonliving things
Social Studies-Map review, vocabulary,

Phonics-sounds of “c”and “g”

Spelling-short and long sounds of “a”

Hope everyone has a great weekend and gets some rest. We will be working hard next week!
Blessings,

Mrs. Norton



